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General Comment
As a Mexican who has lived in and has family currently residing in Baja California, I find this project deeply concerning. Proposing a
hazardous development that threatens the entire ecosystem of the ocean and the Sea of Cortez is unacceptable, especially at this point in
time. As human beings, it is our duty to protect and preserve the natural world that sustains us. This project goes against the very
principles that current and future generations must uphold. We, as Mexicans, strongly oppose the environmental harm and exploitation of
natural resources proposed by the Saguaro project. 
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